## Please VOTE for TIM LOWRY

Committed to the betterment of Radnor Township

## **November 5th, 2019**

3<sup>rd</sup> Ward Commissioner

"I am excited to endorse Tim Lowry to serve the residents of the 3rd ward. I know Tim will do an outstanding job continuing the work on matters that are important to all of us such as stormwater management, thoughtful planning, and township-wide beautification. I look forward to receiving Tim's first newsletter as our commissioner!"



**Commissioner Luke Clark and Tim Lowry** 

## RADNOR PROUD





As your Commissioner, Tim is committed to:

- Constituent Services I serve you!
- Transparency & Good Governance
- Priority Expenditures
- Township Safety & Beautification
- Strategic development plan that balances commercial interests with the needs of residents for the betterment of Radnor

Lawn sign request? Need an Absentee Ballot? Ouestion or comment?

Please contact me! timplowry@gmail.com or (484)-802-1093